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01 June 2020 
 
Dear Mr McNairney 
 
Moray Local Development Plan 2020- Notice of Intention to Adopt 
 
I refer to the above and enclose a copy of the Plan as modified to reflect the 
recommendations from the Examination Report published on 19th May 2020. The 
Council’s Emergency Cabinet on 3rd June 2020 agreed to accept all the recommended 
modifications. 
 
I also enclose a copy of the Examination modifications and proof copy of the Notice of 
Intention to Adopt which will be published in the Press and Journal and Northern Scot on 
week commencing 15th June 2020 (copies of advert as published to follow). It is the 
Council’s intention to adopt the new Local Development Plan and the new Developer 
Obligations Supplementary Guidance (see separate letter) on 27th July 2020, which will 
replace the Moray Local Development Plan 2015 and existing Developer Obligations 
Supplementary Guidance. 
 
I also enclose a copy of the Environmental Report as required by Circular 6/2013. 
 
I would appreciate if you could acknowledge receipt of these documents and if you require 
to discuss any matters please get in touch with myself or my colleague Eily Webster 
(Principal Planning Officer) by e-mail in the first instance gary.templeton@moray.gov.uk/ 
eily.webster@moray.gov.uk 
 
Yours  

 
 
Gary Templeton 
Strategic Planning & Delivery Manager 
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